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Dear Parents and Carers 

Matilda - Year 5/6 Production! 

Before half term, we were able to announce to the children in Year 5/6 
that this year's summer production is Matilda! The performance dates 
are Wednesday 9th and Thursday 10th July at Hope Church in 
Winchester. Auditions commenced this past week and the children blew 
us away! The amount of musical and theatrical talent that we have in our 
school is exceptional. We have definitely broken a record with a 

whopping 88 children from Years 5 and 6 taking part! Rehearsals will begin next Friday the 7th March from 3:30-
4:30. We look forward to working with the children to create another fabulous Kings Worthy Primary School 
show! Any questions, please ask Mrs Williamson or Mrs Jardim.  

Kings Worthy Cookbook Coming Soon! 

We are in the process of beginning to create our very own Kings Worthy cookbook; full of your family favourites 
and ideas for simple and cost-effective meals. Before we begin the process, we are looking for some sponsorship 
from any local businesses who might like to advertise in our book. Not only is this a great opportunity to spread 
the word about your business, but sponsorship would also help to keep the cost of the book down, which means 
more funds for our school. If you are interested in this opportunity, please contact me via the school office. 

Thank you for your support 

Mrs Smallwood  

Primary Maths Challenge 

Massive congratulations to Daniel K in Year 6 for scoring Bronze in the National Primary 
Mathematics Challenge, thus receiving an Outstanding Award after taking part in a very tricky 
Maths paper. Well done! 

Times Table Rock Stars 

It has been an exciting first battle for the top of the TTRS leader board this week for the first one EVER! Year 4 
managed to end far ahead of everyone else but there was a close call to 3S in third place. Well done to the first 
individual winners! Can you make it the top next week?  

Classes – Average Minutes Played 

1st Place – 4D  

2nd Place – 4R 

3rd Place – 3S  

Individuals - Biggest Increase in Studio Speed 

1st Place – Jack, Year 3  

2nd Place – James, Year 4  

3rd Place – Caspar, Year 4  
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Spelling Shed 

I am beginning to doubt if any class can knock 5S off the top spot on the leader board!  Which class is up for the 
challenge?  Well done to 4D and 2B who followed closely behind. A great effort from our individual leaders this 
week - Vlad, Daniel and Pippa.  Keep up the good work. Happy spelling.    

Classes 

1st Place – 5S 

2nd Place – 4D 

3rd Place – 2B 
 

Individuals 

1st Place – Vlad, Year 5 

2nd Place – Daniel, Year 4 

3rd Place – Pippa, Year 1 

Pi-casso Art Competition 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please give any completed artwork to Mrs Williamson. Happy Pi Day. 

World Book Day 
We are all really looking forward to World Book Day next week on Thursday 6th March. Our theme is 'Human 
Library'. Children can dress as a character, the author, or any other element of their favourite book.    

As part of World Book Day, children can apply for a Blue Peter book badge by:  

• Writing about a book they have read and what they think about it.  

• Uploading an illustration of a character or a scene from the story.  

• Writing about what other books and authors they have enjoyed reading and why. 

This is a home learning task - details can be found on the following website:    

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/findoutmore/blue-peter-apply-for-a-book-badge 

 

Before half term, your child/ren should have received their World Book Day token. The tokens are valid between 
13th February and 23rd March 2025 where the children can swap their token for one of the £1 books or have £1 
off a book or audio book of their choice costing £2.99 or more from participating booksellers only. If your child/
ren is missing their book token, please initially check with their class teacher. If there are not any spares, please 
pick up one from the school office.  We look forward to seeing the children’s favourite books and costumes on 
Thursday.  
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Reading Trails 

Congratulations to the following children for completing their bronze reading trail. 

1HW - Calila 

1W - Edie 

5S - Emily C 

Congratulations to the following children for completing their silver reading trail. 

1HW - Evie 

1W - Eesa 

Congratulations to the following children for completing their sapphire reading trail. 

1HW - Izzy 

1W - Oliver 

3B – Esme and Oscar J 

3S - Frankie 

Congratulations to the following children for completing their gold reading trail. 

1HW - Alice 

2B – Hugo and Ena 

2MS - Hattie 

3B - Alexander 

4R - Harry K 

Finally, huge congratulations to the following children for completing their final Reading Ambassador reading trail. 

3B - Polly 

3S – Emily and Tom 

 

Well done to all of the children that have completed the trails so far and have received their badges.  There is plenty of time 
still to complete them.  Don't forget to bring them back to the library to receive your badge and the next trail in the 
competition. 

Doughnut Sale 

Next Wednesday 5th March from 3:15pm under the covered way next to the library, we will be selling Krispy 
Kreme doughnuts to help raise money for some new books for our library. Doughnuts will be £1.50 each and you 
will be able to pay either with cash or card. Don’t miss out, because what a better way to raise money for books 
than an after-school treat eating doughnuts! 

Staff Promise Down at Blackwood 

Blackwood did not let us down - the sun shone and the forest looked great and 
another staff promise dog walk was undertaken. Mrs Butler, Mrs Hobbins, Mr 
East, Oscar (3B), Morgana (4D), Ben (5S), Erin (6C), Rosie (6H) and of course our 
four-legged friends Tara, Benji and Buster enjoyed a walk through Blackwood 
Forest. The path was a little muddy in places, but the conversation flowed and the 
dogs had a great time running around and stretching their legs. After our walk we 
were treated to hot chocolate and brownies brought by Mrs Hobbins. Some of the 
children had fun in the play park while others went on a mission to identify as 
many different bird songs they could hear - 5 different birds were identified! We 
all came back together and had a walk through the Fairy Village trying to find all 
the houses hidden among the trees! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jamie Dodson 

Headteacher 

Coming soon… 

 
 

House Points – Week six 

 

 

 
Arundel 

608 

 
Carisbrooke 

575 

 
Portchester 

547 

 
Windsor 

508 

House Points – Termly Position 

 

 

 
Windsor 

1st              

 
Portchester 

2nd            

 
Arundel 

3rd          

 
Carisbrooke 

4th                 



 


